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August 6, 2020 

 

Yuhei Yamaguchi 

President 

UNIZO Hotel Company, Limited 

2-10-9, Hatchobori, Chuo-ku, Tokyo 

 

Notice: End of Operation of HOTEL UNIZO Tokyo Ginza-itchome 

 

Thank you for staying at the hotels of the UNIZO Group. 

 

We hereby inform you that UNIZO Hotel Company, Limited will no longer be operating HOTEL 

UNIZO Tokyo Ginza-itchome as of check-out on October 13, 2020. 

We thank you for your support of HOTEL UNIZO Tokyo Ginza-itchome throughout the years. 

 

For check-ins on October 13 or later, hotel operations and services will be transferred from UNIZO Hotel 

Company, Limited to a new hotel operator. Details about the new hotel operator will be announced at a later 

date. 

Furthermore, please be informed that new reservations with the new hotel operator with check-ins on 

October 13 or later will not be eligible for discounts or earning/using points as part of the UNIZO Hotel 

Membership Program. 

 

We deeply apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause to our customers, and look forward to 

serving you at the other hotels of the UNIZO Group in the future. 

 

■For inquiries regarding reservations 

East Japan Marketing Department, UNIZO Hotel Company, Limited / TEL +81-3-3523-7652 

(9:00-17:00 local time, closed Sat, Sun, Holidays) 


